
 
 
April 18, 2019  
 
Heather R. Shank, PLA, AICP 
City Planner 
City of Concord Planning Dept 
41 Green Street 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
Subject: Site Plan Application and Conditional Use Permit Application 

Concord Orthopaedics – 264 Pleasant Street 
M/B/L 95/3/1, 95/3/3 and 96/1/10 

  Concord, New Hampshire 
NPE Proj. No. 16059 

 
 
Dear Ms. Shank, 
 
On behalf of the Owner/Applicant of the subject Site Plan and Conditional Use Permit I am 
hereby formally requesting another one-year extension of the approval granted by the Planning 
Board on May 17, 2017.  The applicant recently met with the Conservation Commission and is 
actively working towards finalizing the NHDES Wetlands Permit and submit final plans for 
signature, with the hopes of beginning construction within the next few months.  
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information at this time in order to facilitate this 
request to the Planning Board.  Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey W. Lewis, PE 
Principal Engineer 
Northpoint Engineering, LLC 
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